
 

 
 

 

 

RESCHEDULING OF MEETING NOTICE  
 

 

 

 

Date:           10/4/2022 
 

Project:      Toll Ops Storage Array Replacement 
ITB: T-0722 

 
 

 

 

Please be advised that in response to Hurricane Ian, the Board Meeting originally 

scheduled for Monday, September 26th, 2022, at 1:30 pm where the above-

referenced Project was to be heard for Board Approval of Final Ranking & Award 

of the Contract has now been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 11th, 2022, at 1:30 

pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


